Diane Holt

From: Nancy Ashcraft
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 3:49 PM
To: Diane Holt
Subject: FW: Incoming PUC
01/30/2018 US Bank $1,000.00 AVISTA CORPORATI

Please send header(s) to incomingEFTmoney@sto.idaho.gov

Thank you,

Kerree Wiley

Banking Specialist
Kerree.Wiley@sto.idaho.gov
208-332-2955
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